
Minutes of the June 14, 2007 Regular Meeting of the  
Greater St. Louis Shetland Sheepdog Club 

 
 
Meeting called to order by Allison White at 7:30 p.m. 10 members were present constituting a quorum. 
 
President: Welcomed everyone to the meeting at Kim’s Canine Club. Welcomed guest Amy Stoub. 
 
Recording Secretary: Nothing to report. 
 
Corresponding Secretary: A thank you letter was received from the APA for our generous gift of matting (see 
attached letter). 
 
Treasurer: See the June report. CD that came to maturity was re-invested but took out $1,000 to add to our 
checking account to help with cost. Allison will contact Vicki Piccirrillo to see how CD is on the books at years 
end. 
 
AKC Coordinator: Nothing to report. 
 
Archivist: Nothing to report. 
 
Awards: Nothing to report. 
 
Holiday Extravaganza: Nothing to report. 
 
Club Picnic: Nothing to report. 
 
Constitution: Nothing to report. 
 

Education: Rick was running a bit behind tonight due to traveling back to town from a business trip. 
 
Equipment: Thanks to Mary Spillman for meeting and moving the equipment for APA to pick up. 
 
Library: Nothing to report. 
 
Membership: Nothing to report. 
 
Sheltie Info: Nothing to report. 
 
Sheltie Peddler: Nothing to report. 
 
2008 Judges Nominating Committee: Nothing to report. 
 

2007 Specialty: Still waiting to see full show report. Allison will contact Marilyn Marlow to present to 
membership at the July meeting the final report and in the July Vibes. 

Our 2008 Speciality falls this coming year on Easter weekend. Wanted to see if MCOTC who’s show is two 
weeks before ours to see if we took that date would release shelties from their show. They said no. Either we 
keep our current date and host the show or we move the date again. Date move would be bad as we have 
moved the date for the past two years and did not hold a Specialty in 2005 due to the National. Club is looking 
to create consistency in date. 

Sandy Ganz asked for non-regular classes to be added to our Specialty and also to add Rally for more draw to 
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the show. 

Cindy Onder suggested we do a Performance forum/showcase similar to the 2006 shows Breeder 
forum/showcase. 
 
Sunshine: Nothing to report. 
 
Vibes: Nothing to report. 
 
Ways & Means: Nothing to report. 
 
Fuzzy Friends Show N Go: Nothing to report. 
 

Old Business: Storage needs to be cleaned out by the end of June. More discussion on why we are moving 
the remaining items and could we rent a closet space for further cost savings. 

Sorry to hear no one from the club showed up to discuss breeding at the Dog Museum for Sheltie Day. Tracey 
Buck did a great job organizing and getting the word out and a lot of prospective buyers and people interested 
in the breed did attend. We as a club should have had breeders there to discuss with possible future owners. 
 
New Business: None. 
 
Notices: None 
 
Motion to Adjourn: Lori Schulz motioned and Mark Iken seconded to close the meeting at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Brags: None 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Debi Vetz 
Recording Secretary 
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